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August 10, 2004
IMPORTANT MEETING ANNOUNCEMENT 

To:  All IEEE 802 Members & Attendees

The November 2004 IEEE 802 Plenary Session was originally planned to be held in San Antonio, Texas, USA during the week of November 14-19, 2004.  Currently, we are experiencing some difficulties because of the tremendous growth of the IEEE 802 Plenary Sessions.  We are re-examining the Session parameters and are reviewing the Session arrangements and logistics with the IEEE 802 SEC and the San Antonio meeting venues and facilities.  There was a shortage of usable meeting space during our week because of other events in town that same week.  
At this time, there is at least an 80% certainty that this IEEE 802 November 2004 Session will be able to go ahead in San Antonio, Texas.  We are working on the final phase of these issues, and we are hoping to have them resolved within the next week or so.  
Once all is confirmed, the official meeting announcement will be posted on the web and emailed to the stds-802-all.  It will contain the following information on the November 2004 IEEE 802 Plenary Session: 

· Hotel Reservation and Plenary Session Registration information for the November Plenary.  

· Hotel reservation forms.  

· Information on airline and rental-car group discounts available for IEEE 802 attendees.  

· The IEEE 802 Plenary Session - Basic Meeting Agenda.  

Please note:  There will likely be agenda changes.  Currently, working groups may meet until 12 noon on Friday and the closing SEC meeting is scheduled from 1 to 6 pm on Friday, November 19, 2004.  Check the webpages for your WG to see the detailed WG agenda for the week.  

· Current list of dates and places for future IEEE 802 Plenary Sessions (2004-2006).  

Please Note:  We no longer provide mailed meeting announcements.  Meeting information will continue to be available on the IEEE 802 web site at: http://www.ieee802.org/meeting/.  Please check this site for registration info and possible late updates.  We also have an email exploder for keeping you posted on late breaking plenary meeting information (e.g. overflow hotel arrangement, hotel goofs or confusions, registration reminders, etc.).  To get on this list and stay informed about upcoming plenary meetings, send email to: listserv@listserv.ieee.org with no subject and with the following 2 lines appearing first in the body of the message: 

subscribe  stds-802-all

end

One final reminder, the contact information for our IEEE 802 meeting planners is as follows: 

IEEE 802 LMSC Meetings

c/o Face To Face Events, Inc.

2699 Iversen Court

Santa Clara, CA  95051   USA

Phone:  (408) 241-8906       Fax:  (408) 241-8918       Email:  802info@ieee.org
Regards,  

Dr. Everett O. (Buzz) Rigsbee, Executive Secretary, IEEE 802

Dawn Slykhouse, IEEE 802 Conference Organizer, Face to Face Events Inc. 
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